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Friday 15th November 2024 
 
Dear parent/ carer,  
 
The school looked wonderfully colourful today! Thank you so much to all of you who contributed 
items for the coloured hamper raffles.  
 
The raffle tickets will be coming home with your child shortly. Please return the counterfoils, 
payment, and any tickets that you don't want by Tuesday 3rd December. They can be sent into school 
with your child or handed directly to the school office.  
 
RESPECT 
 
It is a bumper RESPECT week this week as 
we have last week’s photo as well! 
 
Well done to Grace, Ella, Eleanor, Otis, 
Freya, Dillon and Bea and also to Matteo, 
Asher, Naomi, Maeve, Ryan, Katherine and 
Ebony.  
 
You all epitomise our values so wonderfully 
every single week! 
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Dance Festival 
We were so proud of the children – and adults - who represented the school in the dance festival 
this week – we will share photos and a proper write up next week. 
 
KS1 Indian food tasting afternoon! 
We had lots of fun trying different food from India. We talked about 
spices giving the food lots of delicious flavours. We all tried a bit of 
everything and discussed what we enjoyed the most. The mango 
chutney was a huge hit! 
 

 
 
Author Visit 
Toby Glover is a children's author with over 20 books, 
his range of fun, rhyming stories are popular for all 
Primary children. His stories feature naughty dolphins, 
squirrels with nut allergies, ambitious dogs, pet 
dinosaurs, flying chickens, pirate zombies, green 
teddy bears and many more! His Mark Shark 
adventures are in talks to become a new animated 
series! Toby has been touring schools and will be 
visiting us this Tuesday 26th November to share his 
stories. His books are available as both paperbacks 
and ebooks on Amazon. Also parents will have the 
chance to purchase signed copies on the day with card 
or cash for £10. 
www.tobybooktour.com 

Year 3 and 4 boys football 

It was a delight to take the football team over to 
Yearsley for a mini-tournament last Friday afternoon. 
With the light quickly fading away we managed to 
play 3 ten-minute games. The boys worked so hard for 
one another and showed the true spirit of team work. 
We managed a resilient draw against Osbaldwick in 
our league fixture. Although we went on to lose to 
Yearsley it was great to see so many smiling and 
slightly red faces at the end of the games. 

Well done to all that took part! 

http://www.tobybooktour.com/


Dates for your Diary 
 
New dates will be added in bold each week 

November 2024 
 

Reception trip to the library  Tuesday 19th November 

Author Visit – Tony Glover Tuesday 26th November 

December 2024 
 

Tree decorating assembly Monday 2nd December  

Flu immunisations Tuesday 3rd December 

Performance of the Enormous Christmas 
Pudding for EYFS and KS1 

Wednesday 4th December 

Christmas Fair Friday 6th December 

EYFS and KS1 Nativity Tuesday 10th December 2pm 
Wednesday 11th December 2pm 

YoYo Assembly and year 1 and 4 workshops Friday 13th December  

Christmas Services at St Nicholas’ Church 
Parents Welcome 

Wednesday 18th December  
10am EYFS and KS1 
11am KS2 

Christmas Lunch Wednesday 18th December  

Christmas Parties Wednesday 18th December 

PTA Disco Thursday 19th December  

School closes for Christmas Friday 20th December 2024 

 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Clare Thompson 
 
Links/ Attachments: 
Parent Carer Forum Newsletter 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


